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Dear 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of 
Conservation, dated 15 August 2018. You requested the following:  
 

“a copy of social research undertaken by DOC in Northland in 2013, into the 

barriers to the public engaging in conservation.” 
 

 
The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached: 
 
Item Date Document description Decision 
1 13 August 

2013 
Community Engagement in 
Conservation (Northland) 

Released in full 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sue Reed-Thomas 
Director Operations 
Northern North Island 




